
Public Hearing 

October 2, 2023 

Amending Nuisance Ordinance 

 

As advertised a public hearing was held on Monday, October 2, 2023 at 4:15 p.m. in the Police Jury 

Meeting Room of the Courthouse Building, 200 Court Street, Ste. 207, Ville Platte, La to hear comments 

and/or questions from the public regarding an ordinance allowing for the amending of the Nuisance 

Ordinance to reflect increased penalties for failure to comply. 

 

The proposed amendment of the ordinance will strike the fine of $200 and propose a $500 fine with intent 

to get more compliance. Also strike the sum of $20/day for failure to comply continues and propose a 

sum of $50/day.  

 

Being there were no comments from the public the hearing was declared closed.  

 

 

 

_____________________________    ________________________________ 

Ryan Ardoin, District 3 Juror     Chester Granger, Secretary-Treasurer 

 


